Welcome and Important Message



Dear Patient:
Welcome to
We are pleased to have you as a patient in our practice and look forward to seeing you at your appointment.
These are very important things that will help us to help you during the visit.
 Please check in 15 minutes prior to your appointment time to process your paperwork and electronic record.
 Our commitment is to give you the best care and treatment that you deserve. As part of your treatment, we ask that you complete the
 New Patient Information Sheet,
 New Spine patient intake sheet
 Privacy Policy thoroughly before coming to the office.
 In addition, please bring the information listed below.
 All x-rays, MRI's or CT scans and reports related to your spine if they have done and ordered.
 Please always ask and bring CD copies of your imaging studies. No entity sends it by mail. This is the most important information that you will be having. If this is not available it may result in cancellation of the appointment.
 All medical records that are related to your current complaint (e.g. Injection reports, pain management records, medication list, and op reports).
All of these items are very important to your visit. If any of the required items are not brought to your initial visit, we may need to re-schedule your appointment.
Feel free to contact us at if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you.
Best Regards,
Specialists Staff